
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY THE FORCE BE WITH YOU!
 

Dates for your Diary: 

Anti-Bullying Month: from 01.11.17  

Individual and Family Photos: 

17.11.17 

Cake Day: 17.11.17 

Mufti Day: 01.12.17 

Christmas Fayre: 02.12.17 

5GT Collective Worship: 08.12.17 

End of Term: 20.12.17 

PE Days will be Tuesday & Friday. 

Dear Year 5, 

We are incredibly excited to be launching our new topic this 
week – it’s going to be out of this world! This term’s topic will 
be driven by Science and Computing, as we investigate some 
of the forces on our planet and explore our solar system. We 
will also be creating stop animations and editing videos based 

on our own alien creatures too! 

In English, we will be linking to our topic by discovering and 
writing some Science Fiction, using awesome vocabulary 

whilst writing space poetry and delving into biographies by 
looking at some of the great astronauts of history! 

You may want to do some extra times table practice this term, 
as we will be developing our multiplication and division skills, 
as well as focusing on fractions, calculating the area of shapes 

and time. 

Vincent Van Gogh and his Starry Night will be our inspiration 
this term in Art, as we become art critics as well as artists 

ourselves! 

Finally, in the run-up to Christmas (hooray!), our RE this term 
will explore ideas around the Christmas story and Christians’ 

beliefs about Jesus. 

We can’t wait to blast-off with this exciting new topic! 

 Miss Thomas & Miss Howick 

 

 

Home Learning: 

Thank you so much for the 

amazing effort that has been put 

into homework so far this school 

year! Once again, homework will 

be given out on a Tuesday and 

due in on the following Monday. 

Please remember to bring in your 

Learning Log and Spelling Log for 

checking (and testing if you’re 

ready!) every Monday. 
Cake Day: 

Last term, we enjoyed a 

fantastic Mayan Feast 

provided using money from 

our Cake Day. 

We hope to raise lots more 

money this term so that we 

can enjoy more exciting 

experiences in the future – 

please support our Year 5 

cake day by providing or 

buying cake on Friday 17th 

November 2017. 


